HB 2637 -- DESIGNATION OF CAPTIVE CERVIDS
SPONSOR: Houghton

The bill adds captive cervids to the definition of “livestock” for
the purposes of the state sales and use tax law, meat inspection
law, Missouri Livestock Disease Control and Eradication Law, and
the Missouri Livestock Marketing Law.

For the purposes of the state sales and use tax law, the bill also
specifies that "captive wildlife" only includes captive cervids and

captive elk classified as wildlife and not as livestock.

This bill is similar to HB 279 (2017).



